
Maple Grove Sanitary Sewer Improvement Project 

Construction Update: June 30, 2023 
Issue 4 

Thank you for joining us 
We would like to extend a big thank you to the many residents who 
were able to join us for our May 17 open house. We enjoyed 
meeting with the neighborhood and appreciated the good 
questions and concerns that residents shared with us. We’ve 
summarized the questions asked and our responses in this 
Frequently Asked Questions document. The information gathered 
will help inform the design process this year and we will be sure to 
be in touch and share new information as we have it. 

Didn’t make it? We want to hear from you! 
If you were not able to make it to the open house in May, we’d like to hear from you! Please take the 
survey below which will help us better understand your household’s needs during construction and how 
to best communicate with you throughout construction.  

Take a 3-minute survey here 

Next steps 
We look forward to keeping the neighborhood updated throughout the design phase and plan to 
communicate with residents through email updates, postcards, and a fall open house. If there are other 
ways to reach you and your neighbors, please let us know.   

Contact us 
Please reach out to us at any time with questions or comments using the contact information below. 

Web: metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/MapleGrove2024 
Email: Connect@MCESMapleGrove.com  
Hotline: 763.280.8705 

About this project 
Metropolitan Council Environmental Services (MCES), operator of the metro-area wastewater collection 
and treatment system, is making improvements to aging and deteriorating regional sanitary sewer 
facilities that serve homes and businesses near the Bass Lake Road and Vagabond Lane intersection 
in Maple Grove. 

For more information, please view the Project Information Sheet. 

https://metrocouncil.org/Wastewater-Water/Projects/Sewer-Planning-Construction-Updates/Projects/Maple-Grove-Bass-Lake-Road-808606/General-Info/Maple-Grove-Project-FAQ-(PDF).aspx
https://form.jotform.com/mplshdrpi/MCESMapleGrove2024
https://metrocouncil.org/Wastewater-Water/Projects/Sewer-Planning-Construction-Updates/Projects/Maple-Grove-Bass-Lake-Road-808606.aspx
mailto:Connect@MCESMapleGrove.com
https://metrocouncil.org/Wastewater-Water/Projects/Sewer-Planning-Construction-Updates/Projects/Maple-Grove-Bass-Lake-Road-808606/General-Info/Maple-Grove-Project-Info-Sheet-(PDF).aspx
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